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Dear parent/carer 

UHS Careers Fair 

We are excited to announce that the UHS Careers Fair will be held on Wednesday, 26th 
March 2025, during the school day. Students from Years 9 and 10, will have the 
opportunity to hear from motivational speakers who will offer valuable career advice 
and guidance. Additionally, representatives from over 20 industries will be present, 
setting up careers stalls for students to explore and engage with. 

In the lead-up to the event, students will participate in pre-event activities during tutor 
time, where they will receive details about the day, including information about the 
industries attending. There will also be activities for students to complete during the 
Careers Fair itself. 

Last year, industry representatives praised our students for their maturity and 
professionalism during the event. We encourage students to maintain this standard by 
interacting with visitors respectfully and making the most of this valuable opportunity. 

Yours sincerely 

 

P Hazzard 
Assistant Principal 

 
 


